
Email: West of Devers Upgrade Project EIR/EIS Team 

 
From: Reggie Tierney <greyhownd@aol.com> 

Sent: Sunday, August 30, 2015 8:48 AM 

To: West Of Devers Project 

Subject: West of Devers Upgrade Project 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

As a homeowner in Solera Oak Valley Greens Association located in Segment 4, 

Beaumont and Banning, of the West of Devers Upgrade Project, I urge that the 

Tower Relocation Alternative be approved. The original plan for relocation would 

move the new towers closer to the residential areas than the current towers. 

Every effort should be made to place the proposed towers as far from the homes 

as possible. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Regina Tierney 

1572 Autumn Court 

Beaumont, CA 92223 

951-267-3622 

 

http://pete-vs-sarcoma.blogspot.com/  
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